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RELEASE 

Expressions of Interest to Purchase Shipping Containers 
 
The Norfolk Island Regional Council is seeking expressions of interest (EOI) from the 
community to purchase unused shipping containers. If you have a spare shipping container 
and you would like to sell it please register your interest. An EOI should include the type of 
container (eg 20ft or 40ft) and the indicative cost. 
 
EOI to be Marked:                   Purchase of Surplus Shipping Containers EOI 10/2021 
Closing date:                             6th of September 2021 at 4pm 
Submissions: EOIs can be placed in the Tenders Box in the Registry Office, 

Council Offices, Kingston or submitted by email to 
regionalcouncil@nirc.gov.nf  

 
Council intend to use these containers for the storage of the island’s operational and legacy 
waste. Any assistance would be greatly appreciated. 
 

 
PJ Wilson 
TEAM LEADER WASTE AND ENVIRONMENT 
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